
I was wondering if the ARC has considered the need for a french immersion high school on the 

mountain as per public comments by board officials that there is a need for one given the 

enrolment at both Norwood Park and Lawfield Schools in the elementary program.   

 

As well, given the cost of operating a school has the ARC given any consideration to suggest 

partnering with the french public board (that operates an elementary school at the former 

Sherwood Heights school) to provide high school level french instruction - possibly using one of 

the existing secondary schools.  given the location sherwood secondary should likely be first 

considered. 

 

Thanks 

 

Tony Gzik 
 


